
Community Development: 
 

• Held a Hartford Line and CTfastrak Corridor Advisory 
Committee meeting on February 24. 
 

• Held a Bike/Ped Subcommittee meeting on March 8. 
 

• Continued the process of selecting consultants for the 
$375,000 EDA CARES Act grant. 
 

• Began working on a budget and workplan for year 5 of 
the Statewide Active Transportation Demonstration 
Project funded by the Department of Public Health. 
 

• Received over 1,000 responses to a visual preference 
survey for the Enfield Routes 190/220 Traffic Study. 


